
From   
Sent: 23 October 2019 17:14 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Jimmy Johnstone Charitable Trust asset transfer Cathkin Pavilion and MUGA.  
 
Hi, 
 
I am responding to this Asset Transfer which I only found out about on 21st October. I regularly use 
Catkin Park and enjoy its nature and the benefits to my health. I have also enjoyed watching it being 
used more and the restoration of the football ground and stadium. 
 
I was not aware of the community consultation which took place as part of the Business plan for this 
asset transfer despite the fact I live nearby and am active in the community. If I had taken part I 
would have expressed concern about the lack of detail in the plan about what the Trust plan to do 
once they have the lease. If it is to continue encouraging local people to make use of what is already 
there and to hold more sporting events then I support the transfer application. However if there are 
plans to build, change the green space, alter the eco-system and wildlife of the park then I do not 
support this application. Please do not allow this transfer if it is going to alter this beautiful and 
historical green space! 
 
 

 
 




